
From: Michael Pegg [mailto:peggms24@gmail.com]  

Sent: Monday, 8 April 2019 2:25 PM 
To: Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: Paul Musso 
Subject: AM2018/26 - NDS claims 

 

Dear Associate 

 

At the mention held on 3 April, National Disability Services (NDS) was directed to advise 
whether they intend to make any further claims arising from the collapse of the consent 
arrangement.   

NDS confirms that the claims we intend to make relate to the same matters covered by the 
submission and draft determinations from ABI, NSW Business Chambers & others filed on 5 
April.  NDS will make submissions in support of those draft determinations and will not be 
filing additional draft determinations. 

Regards 

 

-- 

Michael Pegg 
 

on behalf of NDS 

Ph: 0439 399 952 
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